MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Wednesday, January 26, 2011 at 4:00 p.m. in the DFCS Board room.

Attending were Alice Worthan, Charles Oliver, Earnestine White and Interim Director Mark Akridge.
The minutes of the December 2010 meeting were approved as presented.        
The Office of Family Independence and the Office of Child Protection reports were discussed.  Director reported that due to the new “hub” set up, the OFI report has changed slightly.  More changes may follow.    

The County funds expenditures report was shared with the Board.                          
Director’s report:

· Director shared a news article concerning Gov. Deal’s proposed budget cuts.  According to the article, the Governor plans to cut 14,000 vacant state jobs.
· Director shared an e-mail from new DFCS Division Director – Rachelle Carnesale.  Ms. Carnesale introduced herself and outlined a few changes that are coming for DHS and DFCS.       
· Due to snow/ice, the office was closed on Monday, January 10, 2011 and Tuesday, January 11, 2011.  The office opened at 10 a.m. on Wednesday, January 12, 2011 and Thursday, January 13, 2011.  The office was closed on Friday, January 14, 2011 for an all staff furlough day and on Monday, January 17, 2011 in observance of MLK.  
· Staff is trying to catch up after all the down time.   
· The office will be closed on Friday, February 11, 2011 for an all staff furlough day.  
Meeting adjourned.  
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 23, 2011 at 4:00 p.m.
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